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The Daily Telegraph has revealed that the State Government’s CBD dining revival hasn’t happened.

The $2 Billion deal signed by former premier Gladys Berejiklian & the Federal Government in 2020 to
increase gas supply in NSW hasn’t happened either.

Under the terms of the deal, NSW was supposed to get an extra 70 petajoules of gas.

NSW was not received any additional gas at all from the three propose projects in Port Kembla,
Newcastle & Narrabri.

BPH Energy CEO David Breeze points out his company’s Newcastle project alone could provide NSW
with 20 years’ worth of gas which they’ve committed to being for domestic supply only.

The $2 Billion MOU included setting a target to inject an additional 70 Petajoules of gas per year in
to the NSW market & agreeing to a gas market review if this target is not met by 2022.



